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What we’ve been up to….. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 Midterm Exam Schedule - 2020 
In the event of a school closing due to inclement weather before the scheduled exam dates,  

they will be shifted out one day for each day school is closed.   
 

Date 
Exam 1 

7:15 - 9:00 
Exam 2 

9:14- 10:59 

Wednesday, January 22 1 A 2 A 

Thursday, January 23 3/5 A 6 A 

Friday, January 24 1 B 2 B 

Monday, January 27 3/5 B 6 B 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

School Counselors: Helping Build 
Better Humans 

National School Counseling Week 2020, “School 
Counselors: Helping Build Better Humans,” will be 
celebrated from Feb. 3–7, 2020, to focus public attention 
on the unique contribution of school counselors within 
U.S. school systems. National School Counseling Week, 
sponsored by ASCA, highlights the tremendous impact 
school counselors can have in helping students achieve 
school success and plan for a career. To learn more 
about National School Counseling Week, 
visit http://www.schoolcounselor.org/nscw 
 

 

Reflecting on Holiday Stress 
and Yoga/Meditation 
Counselors worked with students, offering 
techniques to identify stressors and manage 
them.   
Look out for upcoming self care sessions! 
Please reach out to your counselor if you are 
interested in participating. 

 

http://www.schoolcounselor.org/nscw


 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

College/Career Corner 
 

Mindful Minute 

The counselors are excited to welcome back 
several BHS alumni on Friday, January 10th for an 
Alumni Panel. These former students will speak to 
juniors and seniors about their experiences since 
graduating and give advice about how to 
successfully plan for and transition to life after 
BHS. 
 

Mrs. Lungariello will be meeting with all 
juniors in the coming months for post high 
school planning. Parents are welcome to join 
these meetings, although it is certainly not 
required. Mrs. Lungariello sent an email to all 
juniors and parents on January 6th explaining 
that students should complete this Google 
form in order to request a meeting. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZVNRb4-8JFo5xFsbQ-ZLVWo3JPq4jo6AY0YZEsC1wu2FfHA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZVNRb4-8JFo5xFsbQ-ZLVWo3JPq4jo6AY0YZEsC1wu2FfHA/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 
  


